SUPERVISORS BUDGET WORK SESSION
MONDAY SEPT 16th, 2024 6:00PM

Attendance: Chairman Phil Courter, Keith Yearick, Ryan Gates, Secretary treasurer Carol Colucci and Rich
Brungard road master Zoning & Code Enforcement and 1 resident auditor Janice Keller.

Chairman Phil Courter stated this is a scheduled advertised budget work session for the proposed 2025
budget. The meeting was called to order at 6:00PM. The first time the projector was used to view the
actual spread sheet that Carol was operating on the screen and was able to open line items to check
details.

Treasurer Carol provided finance reports of to date totals, profit and loss details of finances and
comparisons to estimate the proposed budget for 2025. The budget spread sheets were reviewed line
by line and discussed to enter proposed figures for income and expenses from quick books chart of

accounts.

There was a discussion on taxes and the millage for the township. Supervisor Keith explained the
procedure of tax increase. There was no interest to increase any taxes in the township. It was agreed the
township is very fortunate with the total of income.

Due to the time, the decision was unanimously made to adjourn and continue the budget meeting
following the monthly Supervisors meeting October 14™. There was a lot more left that would not get
complete attention to details if continued.

The budget figures will be totaled for the next work session to review and update for public review to be
adopted at the November meeting. On a 1 motion by Chairman Courter and a 2" by Yearick motion
passed to adjourn 9:10PM
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